EST Inl - 1852
LEHI CITY

SENIOR SERVICES DIVISION

RE: Ensure & Glucerna Program

Lehi Senior Center has received information from Mountainland Association of
Governments (MAG) informing us that the Ensure & Glucerna Program will be
discontinued at all Senior Centers effective April 1, 2022. MAG is the only Aging
Department in the State that has been providing the Ensure & Glucerna Program.
The Ensure & Glucerna Program has not been self-sustaining for quite a while and
there is no funding for it (since 2013), so it is being discontinued to be consistent
with the other Aging Departments in the State.

After much discussion and review, MAG has decided to discontinue the Ensure &
Glucerna Program at ALL Senior Centers effective April 1, 2022.

We know that this change will impact may of our Seniors and we are very sorry. If
we have Ensure & Glucerna leftin our inventory after April 1, 2022, we will continue
to provide them to our eligible Seniors until our supply is gone.

We are sorry for this inconvenience.

Lehi Senior Citizen Staff



